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Election days are not national holidays or days that people are out of work. Many 

Oregonians do not have the ability to take work off to vote in person. Therefore, to 

make in-person voting the standard (as opposed to mail-in voting) is to make it so 

that only people who can afford to take work off for election day get to vote. Not to 

mention that in-person voting has more barriers for people with physical disabilities. 

Voting by mail is a much more equitable process that gives every Oregonian the right 

and access to voting. Removing this option is elitist, classist, and ableist.  


